
 

 
The Arundel History Forum presents: 

 
Wednesday 31st October 7.30 – 9pm 

 
Join us on All Hallows' Eve - in the Ballroom of the Norfolk Arms, 

Arundel for a showing of the historic 1922 vampire horror film 
 

 
 

This is an early silent film, but it will be accompanied by recorded mood music. 

 

 
 

Seats for this film, based on Bram Stoker’s ‘Dracula’, are limited so must be 

reserved beforehand by email to: arundelhistoryforum@gmail.com 

 

Tickets for this event cost just £5.00 each and will be payable on entry.  

All money raised will go to the registered charity Combat Stress who are the UK’s 

leading charity for veterans’ mental health. 

 

Many thanks to the Norfolk Arms for facilitating this event. 
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